
Grainne Oglesby 

Subject: FW: WO140-05 Nurendale 

-----Original Message----- 
From: David Naughton [mailto:David.Naughton@greenstar.ie] 
Sent: 09 May 2018 17:41 
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> 
Subject: FW: WO140-05 Nurendale 

To whom it Concerns, 

As noted in previous correspondence our response to  the Regulation 10 information request was submitted on the 
18th October 2017, almost seven months ago and since then the Agency has requested three deferrals of the period 
within which a decision must be made. The purpose of the licence review is t o  allow us to  process the IBA t o  recover 
the metal fraction and reduce the quantity being disposed to  landfill. This is a relatively straightforward process and 
readily amenable t o  an assessment against BAT and the identification of the appropriate control measures to  prevent 
pollution. To date there have only been two third party submissions, one from the HSE in June 2017 and a second in 
Abgust 2017 from an individual representing the residents of Rosnaree Estate. As the Agency's last request for 
further information was in September 2017 it can only be assumed it now has all of the information required to  make 
a decision on the application. Therefore we do not consent to  such a deferral. 

Best Regards 

David Naughton 
Group Environmental Ma nager 
T: 1890 500 900 M :  +353 (0)86 6045905 
A: Greenstar head Office, Millennium Park, Cappagh Road, Dublin 11, D11 PN52 
W: www.greenstar.ie E: david.naughton@greenstar.ie 

Our company is a part of the Beauparc Utility Group. 
To find out more about our Plan Management, please see www.beauparc.ie 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Noeleen Keavey [mailto:n.keavey@epa.ie] 
Sent: 09 May 2018 11:31 
To: David Naughton 
Subject: WO140-05 Nurendale 

Dear David 

Please see attached 

Kind Regards 

Noeleen Keavey 
Environmental Licensing I Environmental Protection Agency 
+353539160600 
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